El Cerrito Plaza Station

Getting riders to and from BART
after development

Community Meeting (ZOOM)
Tuesday, October 12, 2021
6:00-8:00 PM

presentation followed by Q&A

Please scan QR code to the left or visit www.bart.gov/beccap
to register for the meeting

Construction of mixed-income housing is targeted to begin at El Cerrito Plaza station in 2024.
This meeting is focused on station access for existing riders and will include:

« The proposed maximum number of BART rider parking spaces in the development
+ An initial menu of strategies for riders getting to and from BART without parking
* Other potential options for BART rider parking

To keep current with the project & station access planning, please visit:
bart.gov/about/business/tod/el-cerrito-plaza or bart.gov/beccap

If you need special accommodation, please email ecptod@bart.gov at least 72 hours prior to the date of the event.

If you need language assistance services, please call (510) 464-6752 at least 72 hours prior to the date of the event.

NEE SRR, FEB Rz AELD 72 /)\EEEE (510) 464-6752,

Si necesita servicios para comunicarse en otro idioma, por favor llame al (510) 464-6752 al menos 72 horas antes de la fecha del evento.

Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng m—ga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang (510) 464-6752 hindi liliit sa 72 na mga oras bago ang petsa ng pangyayari.
Q0] X|2l MH|ATF LQSHAIH, AL IMZHE] L0 72A|2F Hof| (510) 464-67522 Hats FAAL.

Né&u quy vi can dich vu trg giup vé ngdn ngi, xin vui 1ong goi s6 (510) 464-6752 it nhat |a 72 tiéng dong hd trude ngay cla dip t6 chirc.
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